
Name:

SUMMER READING
2024 BINGO CHALLENGE

MORRILL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

June 17 - September 7, 2024
One card per person. For readers high school-aged & older.
Book titles may be used up to twice per card.

PARTICIPATION DETAILS ON PAGE 2

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

Who did you
recommend it to?

Which program
did you attend?

What did you learn? What did you learn?

BLACK OR
INDIGENOUS

AUTHOR

LEARN
SOMETHING NEW

EXPLORE YOUR
NEIGHBORHOOD

BOOK THAT
CENTERS ON A
RELATIONSHIP

ATTEND A
PROGRAM

SPORTS-THEMED
NOVEL

BOOK ABOUT A
CURRENT EVENT

VISIT OR HIKE A
NORWOOD TRAIL

SUGGESTION
FROM A

LIBRARIAN

BOOK SET IN
ASIA BY AN

ASIAN AUTHOR

GRAPHIC
FICTION OR

NONFICTION

LEARN ABOUT
VOTING IN THE

US

LOG INTO OUR
CATALOG

BOOK SET IN
MASSACHUSETTS

BOOK FROM A
DISPLAY

TELL SOMEONE
ABOUT MML

BINGO

LEARN ABOUT
BOOK BANS IN

THE US

READ A
NOVELLA IN

ONE DAY

LEARN ABOUT
LOCAL

SUSTAINABILITY

BOOK THAT
MAKES YOUR
HEART RACE

RECOMMEND A
BOOK

LEARN ABOUT
OUR SEED
LIBRARY

LEARN ABOUT A
SPORT NOT

PLAYED IN THE
US

LGBTQ+ AUTHOR

Email / Phone:

FREE

SPACE

READ ACT DISCOVER

What book
did you read?

Name one new
thing you found.

What book
did you read?

What did you learn?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What book
did you read?

What did you learn?

What did you learn? When did you log in?

What book
did you read?

Which trail
did you visit?

What did you learn?

Who did you tell?



Between June 17 & September 7, fill out your Bingo
Card with what you read & did. When you have filled in
at least 1 horizontal, vertical, or diagonal line of 5
squares (BINGO), you can turn your card in at the
Reference Desk or email it to humbreit@minlib.net.
You can also turn in your card at the library's Norwood
Day table on September 7. Or, log your progress on Beanstack. All cards
must be submitted before the end of the day on September 7.

For every BINGO on your card, you'll get 1 entry into our prize drawing at the
end of the summer. Complete all 24 squares & get an extra 6 entries! We'll
have several prizes, so multiple participants will win. Many thanks to the
Friends of the Library for generously funding our Summer Reading prizes.

Please make sure to write your name & email address or phone number on
your card! Summer Reading is open to all readers high school-aged & up.

HOW TO PARTICIPATE

SUMMER READING 2024
MORRILL MEMORIAL LIBRARY

READY...  SET...  READ!

GET HELP

Stop by the Reference Desk, or give us a call at 781-769-
0200 x2. You can also use our online chat function by
visiting norwoodlibrary.org & clicking "Chat With Us" at
the bottom right-hand corner of the page.

ONLINE OPTION: BEANSTACK FOR ADULTS

You can also use Beanstack to log your progress online. Download the free
Beanstack app, or visit norwoodlibrary.beanstack.org to sign up for an
account. Then, use the BINGO CARD tab to log your tasks.


